
 
 

 

 

 
 
Welcome to Members’ Regulatory Day 2022 
An update on new global regulations: A focus on sustainability 
 
We’re looking forward to welcoming you to Leatherhead’s Regulatory Day on 21 September, 
our first live event in three years! If you haven’t had chance to visit us in Epsom before or 
attend one of our members-only days in the past, we do hope that you enjoy spending time in 
our fabulous home.  
 
We hope that the programme we’ve put together is informative and that the networking 
sessions provide opportunities for you to meet with us and your industry peers. 
 
The programme will provide an overview of the recently-established regulations in the UK, as 
well as technical updates on regulations in the EU and international markets. Sustainability 
has never been so important, and now is the time to look at designing and implementing robust 
and legally-compliant programmes that will protect the planet and its resources. Any 
sustainability programmes, whether it be farming, developing alternative ingredients or 
reducing plastic usage, must result in safe and healthy products for our families to consume.   
 
Whilst our conference will speak of the recently-established regulations and how these can 
influence sustainability programmes, we have also been looking at emerging and evolving 
items that may potentially develop into regulations in the next few years. We will be presenting 
our expert opinions and views on these items in our forthcoming Annual Trends Report, which 
will be released shortly.  
 
Wireless internet is available in the conference area, and we will provide details on the day. 
Feel free to tweet during the day using @leatherheadfood and #leatherheadmembers 
 
Have a great day and please don’t hesitate to ask one of the Leatherhead team if you have 
any questions. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Daryl Thomas 
Managing Director  


